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 I’m writing in favor of HB 1460 and encourage our legislators to support this impactful 
legislation. Paid leave during significant life events helps retain employees and prevents 
businesses from needing to recruit and re-train new employees during a time when workforce 
is a significant challenge to our state. It is also the right thing to do to support families during 
significant life events like having a child or taking care of a parent in a health crisis. HB 1460 
allows businesses the option to participate and poses no burden on them. In fact, it provides 
North Dakota businesses an opportunity to have a competitive edge when recruiting new 
employees seeking benefits such as paid family medical leave. Please support HB 1460. It’s 
good for business and it’s good for North Dakota families. It’s the right thing to do.   
 


